To: Town of Queensbury Planning Board	                                 Date:
       742 Bay Road
        Queensbury, NY 12804


Dear Planning Board Members,

[bookmark: _GoBack]     I  am strongly opposed to the erection of the 165-foot Outlaw ride that The Great Escape is proposing to install in an area of the park that is clearly against the Environmental Impact Statement that was agreed upon by The Great Escape and The Town of Queensbury 20 years ago.   

     This ride will be a serious negative impact on the neighboring communities both visually and with noise levels.  A primary purpose of the planning board is to ensure that construction of any kind does not cause negative impact to others.  This application by the Great Escape is an egregious disregard for the neighboring communities with serious negative impact. The Great Escape is advertising this as a ride that will give spectacular views of the Adirondacks flying high over the beautiful Adirondack landscape at 50 miles an hour.  This will destroy the beautiful views and the serenity of the Adirondacks from Glen Lake and the neighboring communities with LED lights swinging high above the trees with screaming people.

     The 2001 Environmental Impact Statement, an extensive collection of scientific data, was created by the Glen Lake Protective Association in collaboration with the neighboring communities and the Great Escape to protect the neighboring communities, allowing the Great Escape to operate successfully while being a good neighbor and considerate of the residents in the surrounding areas. The EIS was created to protect the neighboring communities from this big corporation.   Now the Great Escape wants to break this agreement.  Please do not allow this to happen. 

     We vehemently ask that you deny this application and ask that our letter be read aloud at the Public hearing on Tuesday, November 26th.

Sincerely,
INSERT NAME
ADDRESS
PHONE NUMBER

    
